
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Kittitas County Board of Commissioners will hold a 
Public Hearing on Wednesday January 20, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. to consider a proposed 
Memorandum of Agreement between Kittitas County and the Department of Ecology. 
 
Said hearing will be located in the Upper Kittitas County District Court, 700 E. First St. 
Cle Elum, WA.  Related documents may be viewed in the Commissioner’s Office at 
Kittitas County Courthouse 205 West 5th Ave. Room 109, Ellensburg, Washington, 
during normal business hours or call (509) 962-7508 if you have any questions. 
 
Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements.   
 
 
 
                                   
Julie A. Kjorsvik  
Clerk of the Board 
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